
 

P2 Camp 2022 (P2 Math Trail) 

 

14 April 2022 was an exciting day for our P2 girls this year! Organised by our team of 

adventure-loving P2 Mathematics teachers, the girls embarked on a thrilling Math Trail filled 

with fun activities with their classmates!  

During the walk around school, our P2 students became active learners and realised that 

Mathematics is all around them. Beyond Mathematics, they also got to discover their 

surroundings and learned more about their school too.  

The P2 Math Trail consisted of 6 fun-packed stations. The activities at each station aimed to 

sharpen students’ mathematical thinking as they work in groups and communicate 

mathematical ideas with one another.  

Through this trail, we hope that the students have developed a better connection to their 

school environment and now see things with their “math glasses”! 


